Joel Carlson

Fracked gas or methane is extremely harmful to our environment and must be banned. New
construction must be electric only with heat pumps, etc. We must also ban the fracked gas LNG
projects in Tacoma and fracked gas to methanol project in Kalama. It is vital that we get this done
now!



